Dear Mr. Norris,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as Track Coach at Midwest Central High School, effective end of the 2024-2025 school year.

This decision was not made lightly, as coaching the track team has been an incredibly rewarding experience. I have genuinely enjoyed working with our student-athletes and have taken great pride in witnessing their growth, dedication, and achievements both on and off the track.

However, after careful consideration, I believe it is time for me to step down in order to prioritize my teaching responsibilities and personal life. I am committed to making this transition as smooth as possible and will assist in any way I can to ensure the team continues to thrive during this period of change.

Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the Midwest Central athletic community. I am grateful for the support, collaboration, and memories we've shared over the seasons.

Sincerely, Stephanie Dorsey